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Comments: The U.S. has limited and dwindling old growth forest remaining, and our national parks should be

used to protect the remaining areas for future generations, as well as the health of our planet.  While precautions

must be taken to ensure fire safety (e.g., maintaining/clearing undergrowth as needed), old growth trees should

not be logged.


